
Crime Watch August 22, 2022 

Larceny- 1600 block of Fort Johnson road on August 19th, 2022 a vehicle was 

entered and items taken.  

Shooting- 1700 block of Grimball Road on August 20th, 2022, a shooting was 

investigated.  

Shots Fired- 1300 block of Witter Street on August 21st, 2022, a reports of shots 

being fired was investigated.  


